
 
 

Our Christmas In the Village 
Fair   November 3 & 4 

 
So many have stepped forward and joined 
the list of dedicated volunteers!  But there 
is always a spot for more! Please contact 

one of the table leaders or Karen if you can 
help.  

 
Advanced advertising will begin soon! 
We are looking forward to the many 

handcrafted items made by our talented 
and creative parishioners! 

If you have items you will be donating 
please contact the table leader for that 

area so we can promote our unique variety 
of offerings. 

 
Craft Table 

We are always looking forward to the 
creative craft items of our AMAZING parish 
artisans! Keep working on them and please 

share with 
Mary Lacroix- maryeclacroix@gmail.com 

603-286-7867 
We would love to post pictures to the 

website! And use in our advertising! Call 
Now! 

 

 
 

 
Silent Auction  

How can YOU lend a hand? We'd love for 
our parishioners to provide some 

experiences for fairgoers to bid on! Could 
you host a murder mystery party? Teach 

someone how to sew/knit/crochet? 
Decorate a cake, woodworking? How about 
providing a day of fishing? God blessed us 

each with different talents, and it is good to 
use them to help others! What is your 

talent or expertise? If you have an idea you 
would like to donate Or want ideas for 

needed items? 
 Please Contact Annette Vincent 

stjoesfair@gmail.com 
973-975-6010 

 
Penny Sale 

Chair - Joyce Carr 
text/call 603-275-6374    

jcarr5946@aol.com 
 

The Donation Trees, in the Narthex and 
Parish Hall are full of tags for items needed 

to fill the baskets. Please bring your 
donations to the parish hall and place in the 
marked boxes. Items may be brought to the 

hall on any following week through Oct 
15th. At this time we will begin the 

assembly process.  
Or 

Are you interested in sponsoring an entire 
basket? Please call Joyce to sign up 

 
Books, Puzzles 

Deb Fifield 603-267-6462 
deborahfifield80@gmail.com 

Books and puzzles may be brought to the 
parish hall any time through Oct 15th. 

 
 



Jewelry 
Lisa Lord 603-520-3556 

RLORD11@metrocast.net 
Have lots of jewelry you no longer wear? 
Please consider donating for our jewelry 

table! As all items need sorting for display, 
the sooner we receive them the better.  

 
Christmas Loft 

Don't forget your unused, unwanted 
Christmas Decorations! 

Bette Paquet bettepaquet@gmail.com 
Karen Ober - see below 

 
 

Bakery 
Ruth Mooney 603-581-4110 

mooneyrp@yahoo.com 
Mary Ellen Clairmont mec8755@gmail.com 

Begin thinking about your bakery 
donations! Many attend our Fair for these 

delicious creations! 
& Fr. Marc's Tourtière Pies  

 
 

50/50 & Other Raffles 
Kathy O'Connor 

Currently we have items for the following 
raffles 
50/50 

Lottery tree 
Large grocery gift card 

 
Decorating 

Janet Leroux 603-267-8105 
Each year our parish hall is transformed into 

Christmas In the Village 
this does not happen without the creative 

planning and work of Janet and her elves!  If 
you have time the week before and days 

following the fair, we can use your help to 
set up and take down. 

Greeters 
Marge Bonneville Marge1@metrocast.net 

Lillian Leroux 603-267-8105 
Everyone is Welcome at our Christmas Fair, 
to let them know just how much, we look 

for friendly faces to greet them at the door. 
If you have an hour to spare either Friday 
evening or Saturday, we welcome you to 

join our list of greeters. 
 
 

Kitchen & Dinning 
K of C, Aaron Clark  

with planning and leadership of Bob Gonyea 
 
 

Christmas Fair Donation Trees 
 

The tags on the trees are color coded to 
help with either: The Penny Sale, Silent 

Auction, Miscellaneous Raffles, or the Fair 
Cafe.  

 
 

All donations may be left in the parish hall 
on the marked tables or in the boxes.  

 
Thank You, Peace & Blessings 

Karen & Steve Ober 
krober0123@gmail.com      603-934-9814 

 

 


